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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Aberdeen Avenue Construction

From: Paul and Lisa Ramacieri <

Sent: Friday, August 14, 2020 6:22 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Aberdeen Avenue Construction

Mayor Eisenberger,

My family and | are opposed to making Aberdeen Ave. single lane each way. Please maintain a four lane configuration.
Better for traffic congestion. Better for the environment, less idling cars. Safer, less cars trying to cut through
neighbourhoods to find a faster route.

Thank You, Concerned Resident,

Lisa Ramacieri



